Vol. 21 No. 5



THE WYCHWOOD PLAYERS dedicated their last production to the late Peter Jessey. Peter also gave invaluable time and effort to keep Shipton's old Parish Hall together in its final years. His kind manner and willing smile always made it easier to ask if he could help with yet another 'little job'. We greatly valued his help and he left us with happy memories.

Get in the festive mood with the Wychwood Players' production "Aladin" on the 7th, 8th and 9th of December. Tickets from Gill Drew on 830398. Their next production in 2001 will be "The Winslow Boy" at the end of March. They are looking for 13 – 16 year old boys who would like to take part in this production. Would those interested please contact Dudley Thompson on 830565.

We wish all our readers a happy and dry Christmas and a very peaceful New Year.



Articles for publication in the February / March issue should be submitted to the Editor at the address below, by 6th January, 2001.

"The Wychwood" is on sale at Milton and Shipton Post Offices, and some other shops, at 20p per copy.

The annual subscription is £1.20, including delivery, or £3.20 including postage, to anywhere in the United Kingdom. For overseas airmail rates, please consult Miss Doreen Barnes, 8, Wychwood Drive, Milton-u-Wychwood, (01993) 831411.

Advertising Enquiries, to Mike Porter, 10, Courtlands Road, Shipton-u-Wychwood, Chipping Norton, OXON OX7 6DF. Telephone (01993) 830251.

Publisher, Mr. C.B.G. Longhurst, 13, Court Close, Shipton-u-Wychwood. Telephone (01993) 831042.

Editor, Mrs. Rosemary Salter, 14, Courtlands Road, Shipton-u-Wychwood, Chipping Norton, OXON 0X7 6DF. Telephone (01993) 830559.

e-mail address wychmag@aol.com

Printed by Direct Image Ltd., 1-11 Bache's Street, London N1 6DL. 0207 336 7300.